
 
 
 

 
Sgt Joseph Rohrback, CD 

 
After 29 years of service, Sgt Joseph Rohrback will be releasing from the CAF on 15th Feb 2018. 
Sgt Joseph A. “Joe” Rohrback joined the Canadian Armed Forces on the 19th of April 1988. Upon 
completion of the RCR Battle School trg. Joe was posted to 2 RCR CFB Gagetown.   
 
In 1991 Joe deployed to the Oka crisis. Promoted to Cpl April 1992 he was reassigned with the 
Battalion’s TOW platoon and deployed to Visoko B.H as a Tow Driver and again in Nov 1994 to 
May 1995. He returned from Visoko B.H. and was sent to Kilo Company. 
 
In 1998 Sgt Rohrback applied for Occupational transfer to Veh Tech and was off to Borden for 
his TQ3. His TQ4 training was completed at Tech Svcs Base Maintenance. In July of 2003 he was 
posted to 4 ESR. Joe was promoted to MCpl in July of 2005 and was posted to 4 AD Regt.  
 
In Sep 2010 Sgt Rohrback was promoted to Sgt and posted to CFB/ ASU Gagetown as IC 
Leopard Sec. In 2011 Sgt Rohrback was posted to CFB Halifax, Det Debert to 1 NSHS in Truro 
N.S., and back to Base Maint Gagetown in 2014. The last few years of his career were spent as IC 
Lauvina Woods / Swan Creek. 
 
Sgt Rohrback will be releasing from the CAF on 15th Feb 2018. Having served for 29 years.  Joe 
and Tracey will continue to reside in Oromocto to start the next chapter  
of their life. 
 
Sgt “Joe” Rohrback’s DWD celebration will be at Farley’s in Oromocto  
N.B. February 9th 2018 at 14:30 Hrs. Open invitation. 
If you would like to share anecdotes about Joe’s career please forward  
them to: WO Ouellette @ Marcel.Ouellette@forces.gc.ca 
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